
Engine 73 Runs A 44 Building Fire
Sunday, September 14 2014 10:34 - 

On September 6th at 1952hrs Engine 73 was alerted as the third due engine for the reported
building fire at 6403 Ager Rd in company 44's first due. Engine 73 responded with 4 personnel,
arrived on the scene securing a secondary water supply. The building was a Pepco substation
which caused all units to stand by until the arrival of Pepco. Once Pepco arrived and secured
the power the fire was quickly knocked and command held it with two and one. Engine 73
cleared the scene at 2030hrs.   
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